warn

December 17, 2014

To: Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046-1609

NORTHWEST EMC, INC.
22975 NW Evergreen Pkwy., #400
Hillsboro, Oregon 07124

Re: Permissive Change Authorization for RF Exposure Evaluation
Gentlemen:
We, Warn Industries, Inc. have been authorized by Microchip Technology Inc., to apply for Class II Permissive

Change for their module FCC ID: W7OMRF24J40MDME. The purpose of this permissive change is to
demonstrate compliance with RF exposure limits when this module is implemented in our winch control end

products.

Sincerely,

Lawrence Réntz

Vice President of Engineering

Warn Industries
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